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Anna Wynn

From: Elizabeth Burdick
Sent: Thursday, December 19, 2024 8:53 AM
To: Anna Wynn
Subject: FW: Proposed  quarry

New public comment exhibit.  
 
Regards, 
Liz Burdick 
Director of Land Use & Planning 
Town of Ledyard 
741 Colonel Ledyard Highway, Ledyard, CT 06339 
Telephone: (860) 464-3215 ~ Email: planner@ledyardct.org TOWN HALL HOURS: MON-THURS, 7:30AM – 4:45PM  
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: David Denoia <explorerdude61@aol.com> 
Sent: Thursday, December 19, 2024 8:48 AM 
To: Elizabeth Burdick <planner@ledyardct.org> 
Subject: Proposed quarry 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone To the enƟre zoning board, I beg you one last Ɵme to please not allow this horrible project to go 
forward. The health concerns, damage to our wells at homes, damage to the nearby waterways damage to our health, 
via all the dust created for the next 10 years plus , all the noise it will create, and the damage it will do to everyone in our 
beauƟful town. I beg you please do not let this go to the next step. Lastly, I ask you to just keep one thing in mind, and 
that is Cashman does not live here, we do! Thank you very much. Respecƞully David DeNoia, 45 Barry Dr., Gales Ferry.  
 


